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Feb. 10, 2011 - On Monday, Feb. 7, Celeste High School faculty and staff were very excited to
get a visit from Megumi Otsuka who enrolled as a Japanese foreign exchange student at
Celeste High School during the 2008-2009 school year.  Besides being an outstanding student,
Magumi participated in many extracurricular activities during her year in Celeste. Magumi is now
enrolled in college in Japan, and she is currently on spring break. Magumi was accompanied by
her college friend, Yurie Miya.
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